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● Thursday 11/21 NES will be replacing the transformer at the west end of
Building 1. Unfortunately, this will lead to random power outages in
building 1 between the hours of 8 a.m to 12 p.m.

● Ballots–If you have not mailed in your ballot, please do so as soon as
possible. If you have not received a ballot in the mail, please do so as
soon as possible. If you are a renter please verify that your landlord has
received and mailed in their ballot. If you have not received a ballot,
please check with a board member.

● Wipes- Please do NOT flush any types of wipes. Many wipes are
advertised as flushable, but unfortunately our plumbing system can not
handle them.

● Dogs- Barking dogs continue to be an issue. Any dog will bark
occasionally, but continuous barking, late night and early morning barking
is very inconsiderate to your neighbors.

● Trash- We continue to have issues with trash bags not being secured
before being sent down the chutes. It is a health hazard when someone
has to collect diapers, used disposable underwear and feminine hygiene
products once they fall out of poorly closed trash bags. Please make sure
that everything is secured. If necessary, please double tie or double bag
your trash.

● Roof - We are still working with the insurance company to get repairs done.

● Parking Lot- Parking is becoming a bit of an issue. If you have a vehicle
that is not driven on a regular basis, please consider parking a little farther
out on the lot. We have many residents that are elderly or have trouble
walking. If you are physically able, please consider leaving the closer
parking spots for those less able.


